
Breaking and Mending – A Ceremony With the Earth 

Where Grief, Gratitude and Beauty Coexist 

Breitenbush Hot Springs, Detroit, OR - October 15-18, 2020 

What can we do with the grief we feel for our Mother Earth and all 

beings?  

How can we live with the realities of what looms ahead? 

Can we the trust in the light of Akhilandeshvari, the Hindu never-not-

broken goddess?  

Come join us in the old growth forest for this unique retreat where we will 

use the arts of Kintsugi and SoulCollage® to explore the brokenness that lives 

in ourselves and in our Mother Earth, to acknowledge and honor our grief, 

and find the beauty and gratitude that resides there. 

Kintsugi (“golden joinery”) is an ancient Japanese art of repairing broken pottery with gold. As a philosophy, Kintsugi 

treats breakage and repair as part of the history of an object, rather than something to disguise. It encompasses a 

philosophy of living, of finding beauty within the imperfections of life and peacefully accepting the natural cycles of 

growth and decay. SoulCollage® is a creative intuitive process of exploring your inner landscape through visual imagery.  

Many of us are living with broken hearts. We accumulate grief and carry it with us, often unseen and unexpressed. But 

grief can be a storehouse of power, a way to reconnect with how we love and honor what came before. Grief can help 

us find the beauty in our brokenness, while opening us to loving more and being of service to the world. 

Our days together will include daily circle councils, time in hands-on ceremonial art processes and rituals, guided 

meditation, journaling, labyrinth walking, connecting with one another in community, reflective time on the land, deep 

listening, and storytelling to honor the place in you where grief, gratitude and beauty coexist. 

Art experience is not necessary. GG and Anne will guide you in these processes. This retreat offers a combination of art, 

ceremony and introspection, and time for rest and renewal in nature. Sacred grounds, nourishing food, abundant 

wildlife, and soaking in the natural springs can bring life into balance. You are invited to bring something for the 

community altar and anything else that helps deepen your experience. All art supplies will be provided. 

  

Breaking and Mending Retreat            

Facil i tators 

Anne Stine, MA, MFT, is 
Founding director of Wilderness 
Rites, and an experienced eco-
therapist, psychotherapist, rites 
of passage guide, mentor and 
consultant. Her programs offer 
initiatory earth-based healing 
rites and practices that assist 
people to reclaim their place 
within the wisdom and cycles of 
nature. 
www.wildernessrites.com 

Glenda Goodrich “GG” is a 
mixed media artist, art doula, 
teacher, SoulCollage® 
facilitator, and devoted 
practitioner of the ceremony 
of the vision quest. She uses a 
soulful grounded approach, 
along with an open heart, to 
guide others in realigning with 
their inherent creative nature. 
www.glendagoodrich.com 
 
 

http://www.glendagoodrich.com/


HOW TO REGISTER: Call Breitenbush 503 854-3320; For questions call GG 503 990-0278. Begins Thurs. dinner, 

Ends Sun. lunch, Cost: $370 ($335 if registered by 9/24), Plus cost of Breitenbush lodging & meals (see table) 

Deposit: Cost of lodging & meals. Please register by 9/24. Carpooling is encouraged—inquire if interested.  

Total cost includes workshop fees, three bountiful, organic, vegetarian meals daily, lodging as indicated, daily 

well-being programs, and round-the-clock use of seven hot springs pools (see www.breitenbush.com for 

additional information)  

Participant cost if registered ON OR BEFORE September 15, 2020 

 Lodging & meals Workshop Fee Total Cost 

Bath cabin $468 ($156/night) $335 $803 

Regular cabin $384 ($128/night) $335 $719 

Lodge $300 ($100/night) $335 $635 

Bb Platform Tent / Dorm $288 ($96/night) $335 $623 

Own Tent $246 ($82/night) $335 $581 
 

Participant cost if registered AFTER September 15, 2020 

 Lodging & meals Workshop Fee Total Cost 

Bath cabin $468 ($156/night) $370 $838 

Regular cabin $384 ($128/night) $370 $754 

Lodge $300 ($100/night) $370 $670 

Bb Platform Tent / Dorm $288 ($96/night) $370 $658 

Own Tent $246 ($82/night) $370 $616 

 

 

http://www.breitenbush.com/

